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Dear OpenPeppol Members,  

I would like to announce my candidacy for the Pre Award Community Coordination 
lead.  

 As  Procurement  person for almost 20 years, and OpenPeppol member since 2012 
I consider myself very fortunate to have seen the Association’s growth and in being 
part  of the Pre Award community’s development from the early beginning. 

This is my forth time running for the position, and now more than ever is time to 
tackle progressive action for ensuring Pre-award becomes steadily attractive to 
service providers, able to offer solutions to Public Sector in eTendering 
documentations exchange, standing out as a best practice for interoperability. 

Therefore in my vision, it is of the utmost importance that Pre award Peppol Bis 
specs are developed and maintained according to  ESPD’s recent trends, by setting 
up a new workgroup for Espd 3.0 and by keeping the Community’s door open to 
the new eTendering profiles / transactions required  by the users. 

I always believed and acted with sincere conviction that we all need a strong, 
coherent, collaboration with other Communities and the Managing Committee, to 
achieve both our Community and the Association goals, and  it will remain my 
commitment in case of a new mandate. 

I really hope to receive your support for making the Pre award  community 
stronger and more inclusive, 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Isabella Rapisarda 


